
From: Walter Winner 

Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 6:23 PM

Hey gang, 

I thought I already sent this, but I guess i am still trying to recover from the Big Show!

We will be meeting tomorrow night (10/24) at 6 PM. 

Between our practice hall and New concert hall, we will be moving back to our practice hall. 

No practice, but the more who come at 6 (or a little after) the easier it is on all of us. 

GREAT!!!!!!!  Pumpkin Show! 

Thank you all so much. 

If you have any ideas about our selections for the Christmas season, pleases share them with me (text,  
email, whatever).

Thanks again

Dave 
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